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Dear Sirs, 

I am a lifelong Oregonian and a PERS member for more than 40 years. 

I am concerned, appalled to find that Oregon money/investments are not 

TRANSPARENT.  We have every right to know how are money is being invested. 

I have many concerns re investments, but especially any that may continue 

to undermine our concerns for the climate.  In these tenuous days, it is critical to 

support scientists and others fighting for our climate and welfare.  The heat wave  

of 2021 should never be repeated.  Please make Treasury investments transparent 

and responsible. 

Mary Parker Bramucci 


